
 

EUROPEAN JUDO UNION · UNION EUROPEENNE DE JUDO - EUROPÄISCHE JUDO UNION 
EJU PRESIDENTIAL OFFICE- Vorontsovskaya str 21A, 109147 Moscow 

Tel: +7(903) 628-8282 -  Fax: +7(495) 982-5182  -  Email: president_eju@eju.net  
 

 

Family & friends of Elvis Gordon 
 
British Judo Association 
 

Moscow, May 6, 2011 

Dear judo friends, 

On behalf of the EJU I am writing to extend our deepest condolences to the relatives 

and friends of well-known famous judoka and great man Elvis Gordon. 

We were so very sad to hear about the death of this beloved by public athlete with 

bright personality.  

He and his family are in our thoughts and prayers. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Sergey Soloveychik 
President 
 
 


